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STUFFIN STOCKINGS - A REGION WIDE GIVING CAMPAIGN
One of our biggest holidays can also enhance the deepest emotional/mental challenges that people in need face. The goal of Stuffin Stockings is to ensure that no person should feel forgotten on Christmas day. Therefore, it is quite simple.... we provide stuffed stockings to people so that they will feel special, even if for a day. 

Stuffin Stockings - How Did It All Begin?

In 2010, St. Jacobs resident Carolyn Parks wanted to donate a stocking to someone in need. She remembered growing up with stockings being the most magical part of her Christmas celebration. 

By 2012, StuffIn Stockings became a program offered by the St. Jacobs Lions Club, with Carolyn Parks still at the helm. StuffIn Stockings is a registered charity under the banner of Community Care Concepts in Elmira.

By 2017, StuffIn Stockings was distributing 2,100 stockings through 20 not for profit agencies across the region to people of all ages: newborns, children, teens, adults living with disabilities, New Canadians, seniors, homeless individuals and more. Approximately 25% of our stockings go to youth ages 13 - 20. Approximately 20% of our stockings go to seniors. StuffIn Stockings is truly diverse. A list of our 2017 charitable recipients can be found on our website at: www.stuffinstockings.ca.
How Can Secondary School Students Help?
They can help in lots of ways! The power of the student body is an amazing thing as we have witnessed.
People, families, schools, universities, groups/associations/churches, companies all help to make StuffIn a reality. How this is accomplished is completely up to those groups. Some donate money. Some hold special events at their place of business/education to raise money. Some collect loose items. One school had a sock and mitten tree and gave us bags of these for our stockings. Another school collected loose items from students and assembled stockings (and designated the appropriate age/gender of the recipient). We collect stuffed stockings November 12 - December 12 so that we can deliver to all charities in time for their seasonal celebrations/giving to clients.
We encourage students to think of ways that they may engage their friends, their clubs, their classes, their school as a whole. Focusing on teen stockings is a natural fit, but certainly if students want to provide to people of any age, that is completely up to them. We would be happy to help with ideas and would be happy to speak to students in person if it would help.
Want to Know More?

Our website is: www.stuffinstockings.ca

You can also contact Carolyn Parks, Chair at: 
carolyn@stuffinstockings.ca
519.503.1247
